
 
 

 "COVID-19 has taken so much from our students. There have been relief 

packages for workers and small businesses. Our students are still waiting 
for their relief, and it's clear that if our community doesn't come through for 
them then no one will. Our PTOs and local community are our last hope. 
We are community."    

- John Provost, Superintendent, Northampton Public Schools 

 

This holiday season, 
YOU can help make this very tough school year better  

for our students and teachers in Northampton! 
 
All Northampton Public School PTOs and REAL have joined together in a district-wide 
fundraising campaign - #WeAreCommunity. This fund will help students and staff at 
all six Northampton public schools – elementary, middle and high school. Please 
consider helping to ensure every student has access to what they need to learn and 
grow this school year.   
 
Whether you are a parent, grandparent, aunt, uncle, friend, neighbor – you 
can help our kids and school staff navigate the many challenges of this 
school year. 
 
Your donation will fund important needs for remote and in-person learning such as: 

- WiFi hotspots, Comcast internet service 
- Headphones 
- Masks 
- School and classroom supplies 
- Equipment to make in-person learning safer 
- Innovative ideas to supplement remote learning 
- Basic needs during these tough times 

 
You can contribute to #WeAreCommunity at: 

 

charity.gofundme.com/wearecommunity-fund 
 

or by mailing a check to: Leeds PTO, 20 Florence Road, Leeds, MA 01053  
 

Thank you! 
 

And if you are an NPS family in need, please contact your school’s PTO  
or principal – we are here for you and will do our best to help! 

http://charity.gofundme.com/wearecommunity-fund

